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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A big welcome back to a very chilly Spring Term. I believe this cold spell is due to last for a 

period of time yet and as such it is nice to see pupils coming into school fully wrapped up 

against the cold.  However, our lost property tubs are already filling up with gloves, hats 

and even coats and we would like to remind you of the need to label your child's clothing.  

 

This week has seen many of our Year 6 pupils undertake their cycling proficiency. One of 

the volunteers helping deliver this programme, who also happens to be a school governor, 

took time out of their day to email the school with the following message: 

       

'The children were SO good yesterday and I was SO pleased that they all passed 

Level 2!  What a sensible and polite group they all are. I’ve definitely picked the 

right school to be a Governor of!' 

 

I am sure you will agree when I say messages such as this make us all really proud. Da iawn 
Year 6! 
 
This week also saw us welcoming a few new members to our Nursery. It is pleasing to see 
that all have settled in well and have been enjoying the provision on offer.  
 
Plenty more activities have taken place throughout the week - please see below for details. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 
Andrea Waddington & Staff  
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Dates for your diary… 

Dates added/amended this week are in red 

• Tues 16/01/24 - Y6 RD to Fab Lab 

• Wed 17/01/23 – Y6 to Museum 

• Tues 23/01/24 – Y6 CDW to Fab Lab 

• Y5 to Llangrannog – 8th – 10th April  

2024 

• Y6 to Abernant – 13th - 17th May 2024 

• Y5 swimming – 10th – 14th June and 17th 

– 21st June 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our whole school attendance 

this week has been: 

 

94.3% 
 

Our target is: 

 

95.1% 
 

Please help us achieve our 

target this term! 

 

We would be very grateful for donations 

of navy jogging bottoms or leggings, 

particularly in smaller sizes.  Please send 

them into school. 

Can we also ask that clothes loaned to 

your child are returned to us. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Highlights of this week…. 

 

  

 

Nursery are delighted with their new 

kitchen! The children have been 

helping to lay the table, preparing 

their own snack and even washing up 

afterwards! The new kitchen was also 

put to good use to make biscuits. Lots 

of turn taking, weighing, stirring, 

mixing and predicting of what would 

happen to the biscuit dough! They 

smelled great and our food critics said 

they tasted yummy too! 

 

Reception’s highlight of the week was 

vegetable printing as part of the introduction 

to their new unit of inquiry, ‘From field to 

fork’. Pupils explored different types of 

vegetables and created their own creative 

picture. 🥦🥕🧅🍅 

Year 1 also had a session with their Mandarin 

teacher, learning how to draw a Panda! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 1/2 RT have been 

enjoying counting money 

- coins and notes 

 

Year 2 have been tuning into 

their new inquiry question, 

‘Where does our food come 

from?’  They sorted foods and 

created their perfect meal out of 

art and craft materials. 

Year 1 loved their first lesson of 

Mandarin! 🇨🇳🐼 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Y4 have started to read their new 

class book - watch out for some 

‘marvellous’ medicine!! 

Year 5 took part in a 
loose parts play 
showing their 
understanding of where 
electricity comes from! 

Year 6 loved their cycling 

proficiency lessons this week! 

Big thanks to Tony and our 

volunteers for making this 

possible and giving the 

children lifelong skills for 

staying safe on the road 🚲 

Year 3, and the 
whole school, are 

super-happy to 
welcome Miss Eaton 

back! 


